
 
October 8, 2024 

Dear IAPs, 

Greetings from the Global ACI-ICAO AMPAP team in Montreal! We are delighted to share the following news 
with you.  

ACI and ICAO will be launching a new AMPAP Alumni Group from January 1, 2025. This group will be 
managed internally by the same team that now manages the AMPAP program since 2023.   

We invite all graduates, all proud IAPs to join this new initiative that will foster this amazing network of 
professionals going forward. A special pricing is available for the initial year i.e. 2025, and a newer pricing 
level from 2026 onwards.  

Introductory Pricing for 2025 2025 2026 onwards  
Alumni from developed countries US$ 110 US$ 225 per year 
Alumni from developing and least developed countries US$ 70 US$ 150 per year 

 

Special: Pay for 5 years and get 2030 for Free 
Alumni from developed countries    US$ 1,010 [$110 + ($225 x 4)]  
Alumni from developing and least developed countries US$ 670 [$70 + ($150 x 4)] 
 

Memberships are open and the form to join is located here: IAP AMPAP Alumni group (office.com) 
While we are developing several benefits of enrolling in this group, we are already working on some special 
topics, such as regular webinars on industry specific topics, invitations at special pricing for ACI and ICAO 
events and conferences. 
  
We will be soon announcing the board members. The current board is invited to continue till the end of 
2025. If anyone of them will be unable to do so, we will invite nominations from that region.   

Please be advised that Airports Council International (ACI World) and the AMPAP Program are no longer 
affiliated with International Airport Professional Community of Practice (IAP CoP). As of January 1, 2025, the 
(AMPAP IAP Alumni Group) is the sole alumni group associated with the AMPAP Program. For any inquiries 
or matters related to AMPAP alumni activities, please direct them to the (AMPAP IAP Alumni group). 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel to reach our team at ampap@aci.aero or the 
undersigned directly at ggill@aci.aero.  

Thanks, and looking forward to welcoming you to a new experience. 

Sincerely 

 
Director Global ACI-ICAO AMPAP  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=tSkOyjFA1EKDg4eaTYaTFYT6noUVqrtKryF0QLVHLn1UNFJRRkJGRFFPUkIzVDdMRlZKSFI3OVdGWC4u&route=shorturl
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